
We will talk to you about the
benefits of outdoor play and then
give you a chance to access our
nursery provision to see what play
looks like in action!
Call the front office to book now!

Parent Forum
OUTDOOR PLAY plus

We are very pleased to offer our third
PARENT FORUM session for the school year.
It’s a timely topic as the weather is getting

colder, yet the children are still keen to
adventure outside and play. We think that

any weather is great to be outside and play!

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Thursday 9th November 2023
9:00am Face-to-face
2:00pm Face-to-face
(Call to book a space)
This month our sessions are both face-to-
face as we are offering the opportunity to
play with your child in the nursery provision.


